
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 5th May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This weekend will see the historic event of King Charles III coronation. Skylark Class have been learning all about it and 
Activity Zone have decorated the school with bunting and paper chains. We will celebrate together as a school next week 
at our Coronation Picnic. It is sure to be a poignant and celebratory day; I hope you enjoy watching the coverage with your 
families.  
 
As part of the picnic, children are invited to create a crown fit for a King or Queen!  We will have a parade at 3pm with 
prizes for each class.  I love the creativity you all show with these projects. I can’t wait to see your crown creations! 
 
Our Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs tests next week. They have risen to the challenge, supported each other and 
shown huge determination and resilience. Whilst SATs are an important aspect of school life, we recognise they are only a 
snapshot. The tests don’t capture the whole child: their kindness, humour, sporting talents and what makes all of our 
children special. So do your best year 6s; we are all very proud of you! 
 
At Lower Heath, we are passionate about reading. As a result, the children and staff have created cosy reading               
dens in each classroom. Sarah Appleby, our English Link Governor’ visited last week to judge them and was                           
not able to choose an overall winner!  Instead, both Kingfisher and Skylark were chosen and have had a hot                         
chocolate and biscuit treat to enjoy! Have a look at photos below. 
 
Don’t forget we have another Bank Holiday Monday next week! Enjoy your long weekend! 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Robyn and Eliza who had their 
birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: Hunter 
Skylark Class: Eli and Eliza W 
Kingfisher Class: Georgia and Jennifer 
Owl Class: Millie and Corey 
 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s Christian Value is Love. Due to Bank                                                                     
Holidays, we have not had our Monday Worship so next                                                                              
week we will share the bible story ‘Jesus Heals a Paralysed                                                                     
Man’ and talk about love being an ‘action’. 
 
 

                                            

    

                        
                      
                      

      
                   

           

                
                 
                   
             

                  
                       
                     

        
                                             
            
                               
                                      
        
                                         
        
    

                               
                  

                
                     

                
       

                          

Click here to view our upcoming events. Events at a 
glance: 

• Class photos: 5th May 

• Year 6 SATs: 9-12th May 

• Coronation Tea Party: 12th May 

• Cultural Diversity Day: 25th May 

• KS2 Marches Celebration Singing Day: 25th May 

• Half term: 29th May 

• New Starters Robin Class Drop in: 12th June 

• New Starters informal drop in: 20th June 

• RSE informal drop in: 20th June 

• Lower Heath Athletics Competition: 23rd June 

• New Starters Family Lunch: 29th June 

• Year 6 Transition Days: 3rd-5th July 

• Lower Heath transition Day: 7th July 

• School Sports Afternoon: 10th July 

• New Starters Afternoon Tea: 12th July 

• Summer Fair: 14th July 

• Annual Reports to Parents: 14th July 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon: 17th July 

• Drama Club Performances: 18th and 19th July 

• Year 6 Leavers Assembly: 25th July 

• Break up: 26th July 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

Hummingbird Robin Skylark 

Owl Kingfisher 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

